
  
 

Mother’s Day 2022 
 

This year, FOCUS would like to try something a little different to the usual 

Mother’s Day Store.  

Our aim is to be more inclusive, ensuring all children can take part – as well as 

greener and more sustainable. Equally, we also acknowledge that this can be a 

tough time for some, and so we wanted to offer an option that is suitable for 

any special person. 

During the week commencing 21st March, every child will have the chance to 

decorate a plant pot with hessian, ribbon & buttons, and then plant a flower in 

this pot to bring home. 

To cover our costs, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £2.50 per child to 

be paid via PTA Events by Friday 18th March. Link: https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/focus-infants  

We are always grateful for donations, no matter how small, and we are gift aid 

registered so can claim an extra 20% on donations if you opt for Gift Aid and 

complete the declaration. 

If you have any questions, please email focus.cupernham@yahoo.com 

Many thanks for your continued support with our fundraising efforts. 

Your FOCUS Team 
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